
IMPORTANT NOTICE
ANNUAL ALARM TESTING

Attention building occupants, please be advised that there will 
be annual alarm testing performed on site on the following 

dates:

The building alarms may ring intermittently as part of this 
testing.  Please be alert for actual fire emergencies during the 

day and respond appropriately.

We realize that this testing may be inconvenient however it is 
required under the Fire Code and is necessary to ensure your 

continued safety.

If you have any questions please contact the management 
office.
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